
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:31:26 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Margaret Jeannine* Hutty

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I speak on behalf of thousands like me, because Canadians tend to be passive to stand up for what is right. I am a
senior trying to survive on $1800 monthly from CPP and OAS. My Enbridge gas rate has DOUBLED since last year
and my usage remained the same. I now go to the food bank after having worked hard all my life until age 70, I have
nothing left for food by the time I pay my bills currently, and for Enbridge to ask for more money from an empty
pocket is completely absurd! It is pure greed using current situations like war in Ukraine, Covid, and any other
excuse they can use to make more people pay more. I strongly oppose this. The more people that become homeless
because of greedy corporation fees, the less money these companies will actually obtain because nobody will need
their gas living on the street!! I am furious and will be more furious if this increase is allowed to proceed.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




